
Danielle Y SatherIPVlEDC 

06/25/2007 09:23 AM 

FYI. 

TO Cindy L KecklPVIEDC@TCP 

cc Julianne Van LeeuwenlPV/EDC@TCP 

~ C C  t 6 y r r  ?'.J ,;! -<., ;iz !>,;i 1 1 :  29 
Subject Fw: Waste Connection hearing on rate increase 

Danielle Sather 
Administrative Secretary 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Phone: 530-621-51 15 
Fax: 530-622-3645 
- Forwarded by Danielle Y SatherIPVlEDC on 06/25/2007 09:24 AM - 

"Doug Noble" 
<dnoble@innercite.com> To <bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us> 

06/22/2007 03:35 PM cc 

Subject Waste Connection hearing on rate increase 

Jack ... 

The mailed notice for next Tuesday does not indicate the proposed amount Waste 
Connection's fees are to be raised. Therefore, i t  is not a valid notice. Try again ... 

Doug Noble 



El Dorado Disposal Service 
P.O. BOX 1270 
Diamond Springs, CA 95619 

June 8, 2007 

Dear Customer: 

WASTE CONNECTIONS INC. 
Connect with the Future" 

We would like to inform you that there is a hearing scheduled on June 26, 2007 with the Board of 
Supervisor's regarding a Consumer Price Index rate increase for El Dorado Disposal and a 
proposed decrease adjustment to the existing fuel surcharge based on the April fuel Producers 
Price Index. The hearing will be at the Board of Supervisors Meeting Room in Building A at 330 
Fair Lane, Placerville. The hearing is scheduled at 9:00 am. - 

r) / 

Thank you, 

El Dorado Disposal ~erviLe -. / f l  


